
 

Unprotected industrial action: Emergency Medical 

Services (EMS) in De Aar - Pixley-ka-Seme District 
 

The PSA is concerned about the lack of protection provided for non-striking employees at De Aar 

EMS in the Pixley-ka-Seme District of the Northern Cape where industrial action is taking place by 

EMS officials. While the PSA respects the right to strike by other unions, we find it difficult that the 

employer has failed to ensure that those who aren’t participating are protected.  

 

The PSA calls on its members who feel threatened or intimidated to call the PSA Provincial Office on 

(053) 839 1000. The PSA will take steps to demand that the employer provides a safe working 

environment. 
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